From: Trevor Birney | NG

Sent: 31 March 2004 09:13

To: informationcentre_
Subject: FAO Helen/Inquest - Lucy Crawford

He len,

Further to our conversation, let me put my question in writing.

On "The Issue" programme last Thursday night, Fearghal McKinney interviewed the Chief
Medical Officer, Dr. Henrietta Campbell concerning the death and subsequent inquest of

Lucy Crawford.

The Crawford family contacted the office of Coroner John Leckie the morning after the
programme was broadcast.

Tney have reported that the Coroner found some of the comments made by Dr. Campbell
"worrying".

@?E;ah you confirm that this is an accurate report of how the Coroner viewed what Dr.
“"Campbell had to say?

I'd appreciate a quick response to this request.

Thanks for your help.

Trevor Bilrney
Editor, Current Affairs

Ulster Television
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